
From: Irena Nikolova-Goezi  

Sent: 20 March 2023 12:03 

To: Planning 

 Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - Submission of support for O2 

Centre Masterplan 

 

Irena Nikolova-Goezi 

Flat 36 

59-65 Belsize Road 

Camden 

NW6 4BE 

 

Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning reference 

number: 2022/0528/P.  

I think that it is very important that South Hampstead and West Hampstead are 

better connected, and to make the whole area there more existing and vibrant . 

  

Kind regards, 

Irena Nikolova-Goezi 

 


